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Comments: To Bryan West, Project Manager, Cibola National Forest, USFS, 

This public comment is in opposition of the proposed project, "Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985."

 

I am concerned that the proposed mountain coaster project may proceed without conducting any environmental

impact research/studies and without consultation of the indigenous people who have historically held these lands

as sacred. The natural lands and resources across our nation are being adulterated at an alarming rate. Thrill

seekers visit theme parks for these types of entertainment, we visit the outdoors to enjoy natural beauty - in the

long run this coaster will erode the aspects of this land that make it a desirable place to visit.

 


